
Hello, 
As a commuter by bike and a recreational cyclist, please support and vote on SB998 for "Idaho Stops".  I 
believe that changing the rules for bicyclists makes sense because it does take a lot more effort to get 
going after a stop sign.  Adopting this legislation would help to get more people on bikes by lowering 
barriers to riding, which could help reduce greenhouse gases and congestion.   
 
Thank you 
Chad Balthazor 
Portland OR 
 


